
 

Week  Date  

10 

13/12 Carols on the Green 5:45-8pm 

14/12 NO INFANTS ASSEMBLY TODAY 

15/12 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 
STUDENTS 
NO PRIMARY ASSEMBLY TODAY 

Term 1 
Week 

1 

30/1/18 Students return Yrs 1-6 

2/2 First day for Kindergarten 

Reminder of Money Due: 
Band Fees – OVERDUE  
2018 Book Pack fees can now be paid. 
Please note new 2018 Kinder payments cannot be made 
until the start of the 2018 school year. 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE WEEK 10 TERM 4 
 
Merry Christmas 

Christmas cheer has hit Floraville Public School. After a busy year of teaching and 

learning, students are excited to reach the last week of term. Party days were a big 

success and the weather looks fine for tonight’s Christmas Carols on the green. Our 

Year 6 students enjoyed a big night out on Monday for the Year 6 Farewell. Families 

are invited to the COLA on the last day of school, at 2:40pm, for the traditional Year 6 

Clap Out. 

 

Milo Cricket 

With Australia currently enjoying success over the English in The Ashes, it was great to welcome Cricket 

NSW to the school this week for the Milo Cricket Challenge. Development Manager (and Floraville parent), 

Neil McDonald, took the students through a range of skills and 

activities, promoting fitness and a love of the game.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To provide excellence  & equity  in education, empowering students as 

creative, confident learners  and active, informed citizens  
 

Merry Christmas from Emmerson, Isabella & Jade (who ask 
me every day if they can have their photo in The Brief) 

Students Return 

Tuesday 30 January 

2018 



Finally 

2018 has been a wonderful year for Floraville Public School, celebrating the school’s 50th Anniversary. As 

we look forward to the next 50 years, we have a clear direction for the future, with a priority for excellence 

and equity in education. Our desire is to see all students achieve success as learners and citizens. On 

behalf of all the staff, can I wish every student and family, a safe and happy Christmas. I hope you get the 

opportunity to take a break during the school holidays, and enjoy some time with family and friends. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Simon Mulready, Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
BANKING NEWS 
Banking is every Thursday.  
 
UNIFORM NEWS   
Open Wednesdays from 2.30-3.15pm.   
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE UNIFORM SHOP IN 2018. 
 
Pre-order 2018 uniforms to avoid missing out! We are unable to receive stock from suppliers between 
mid December and late February. Orders can also be made by email: fpsuniform@outlook.com 
 
 

This week’s virtue TOLERANCE: 
Being tolerant is accepting differences. You don’t expect others to think, look, speak or act just like you. 
You are free of prejudice, knowing that all people have feelings, needs, hopes and dreams. Tolerance is 
also accepting things you wish were different with patience and flexibility. 
 
 


